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"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
9/4/2024 1:23:36 PM
Mayor and Council Invitation to 388 Slocan Street Grand Opening

Dear Mayor and Council,

You are invited to a media event celebrating the grand opening of Vancouver’s newest affordable housing community at
388 Slocan Street on September 11 from 10:30 am to 11:30 am.

The affordable housing community of 70 new homes was made possible by the Province, through BC Housing, in
partnership with the Young Women'’s Christian Association (YWCA) and the City of Vancouver to purchase the newly
constructed building.

Speakers include a Musqueam Band Elder, Vancouver-Hastings MLA Niki Sharma and a City representative, to be
confirmed.

Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2024
Time: 10:30 AM -11:30 AM
Address: 388 Slocan Street, Vancouver, BC

Speeches will begin at 10:30 am, followed by a ribbon cutting and photo opportunity at 11:15 am.
Note: Please be advised this event will be photographed. Street parking is available in the surrounding areas.

Please RSVP to: maya.potter@vancouver.caby September 6, 2024.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

Mo

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of thexvmaBkwayam (Musgqueam),
Skwxwu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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